
WAVERLY PARK BOARD of DIRECTORS MEETING 

Held at pool 9/11/2014, 7pm 

Present Homeowners: 

President: Don Burchard 

Vice President: William Walters 

Treasurer: John Kreeger 

Secretary: Cindy Thomas 

Social Committee: Sandra Lopitz 

Sunshine Committee: Sarah Reed 

 

Meeting opened with John Kreeger discussing budgets. 

$200.00 dollars has been transferred from maintenance budget to Social Committee 

budget. 

 

The Fall Festival will be October 5th, 4pm. Food @ 6pm.  

There will be prize giveaways and games for all, wear favorite your costume!!! 

This will be a covered dish event: 

Even Addresses bring Desserts. 

Odd Addresses bring appetizers or sides. addresses bring Appetizers or sides 

Please RSVP Sandra Lopitz sandrad331@hotmail.com before October 1st or sooner! 

In case of inclement weather, the event will be moved to October 18th. 

John Hilton has agreed and signed a contract to maintain common area, 

This will be renewable yearly. 

 

Welcome Sarah Reed for volunteering for the Waverly Park Sunshine Committee. She will 

welcome new homeowners, births etc…. 

 

Please continue to drive slowly in our neighborhood.  We have some children that have 

come of age to ride bikes. 

 

As always WPBOD welcomes comments or suggestions to improve our neighborhood. All 

Homeowners are encouraged to attend monthly meetings held the 2nd Thursday each 

month. You may contact any board member to verify meeting place. 

 

Thank You, 

C.Thomas WP Secretary 

mailto:sandrad331@hotmail.com

